
PTFA Christmas Events 2021 

This year our Christmas Fair has been replaced by these smaller fundraising events for 

which we would really appreciate your support! 

 
Christmas Goody Bag 

From Wednesday 1st December, mini stockings containing a small selection of Christmas 
themed goodies will go on sale.  These will be available to purchase for £3 each, at lunchtime 
from the school council members, who will visit each classroom.  They will not be available 
to purchase from the school office.  

Children will need to bring their money into class, preferably in an envelope with their name 
on, and when school council members visit their classroom they can then purchase a goody 
bag.  As this is a new event, it is difficult to estimate how successful it will be therefore they 
will be sold on a first come first served basis, each lunchtime, until they have all gone. 

 
 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 
On Monday 6th December we are asking all children to make a small donation of biscuits, 
chocolates, sweets or selection boxes (preferably Christmas themed) towards our hampers.  
Due to allergy guidelines and current legislation, we must request that all donations are pre-
packaged / shop purchased rather than homemade.   

Each child can exchange their donation for one raffle ticket / one chance to win!  We are 
aiming to use all the donations to make one hamper for each class. 

In addition to your donation, please support our Christmas Hamper Raffle by purchasing 
raffle tickets at a cost of 50p each by sending the correct money in an envelope with your 
child’s name on labelled ‘PTFA Raffle’ on Monday 6th December.  

The draw will take place on the day.     

 
 

Sponsored Reindeer Run 
On Friday 10th December all children in school will take part in their golden mile but will Run 
like Reindeers for sponsors.  A sponsor form is attached to this letter.  As a PTFA we are 
grateful for any support of sponsorship towards our much needed fundraising. 

Please can all sponsor money be returned to school no later than Friday 10th December when 
this event will take place. 

 

Finally, the PTFA would like to thank you all for your ongoing and much valued support. 


